
Name Recognition
In printed articles, posters, or other promotional copy about the program, TMA 
Foundation and Hard Hats for Little Heads program funders should be credited 
as follows: 
Hard Hats for Little Heads is supported in 2023 through a grant from the TMA 
Foundation with major support from an anonymous TMA/TMAA member donor 
couple, Texas Academy of Family Physicians, Texas Neurological Society, and gifts 
from physicians and their families.

*Hard Hats for Little Heads is a program of TMA that is made possible with a grant from TMA Foundation, the philanthropic arm of TMA.
Credit for the program should be given to TMA, while funding for the program should be credited to TMA Foundation.
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GUIDELINES TO RECOGNIZE  
HARD HATS FOR LITTLE HEADS PROGRAM DONORS

The Texas Medical Association Foundation is able to fund TMA’s Hard Hats for Little 
Heads program in 2023 with major support from an anonymous TMA/TMAA member 
donor couple, the Texas Academy of Family Physicians, the Texas Neurological Society, 
and gifts from physicians and their families.
Physician members, county medical societies and alliances, specialty societies, medical 
students, and community sponsors who participate in TMA’s program are asked to 
recognize TMA Foundation and Hard Hats for Little Heads program funders in publicity 
and other promotional materials. (See “Name Recognition” below for proper wording.)

QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT:  

Tammy Wishard 
TMA’s Outreach Programs Director

tammy.wishard@texmed.org  
 (512) 370-1470

mailto:tammy.wishard%40texmed.org?subject=

